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Dear Honorable Chairman/Chairwoman Senator/Representative and Members of the Public Health and 

Welfare Committee, 

I am writing to show my support for SB 6 which is being heard in your committee.  As Ch 65-129b stands, 

mandates are allowed.  Constitutional protections and rights still stand in this country so this statute is 

overreach and not safe.  I support SB 6 changing language to recommend instead of require.  My family, 

with advice from our doctors, have the right to make health decisions for my family.  My officials, 

whether elected or unelected, do not know best  when it comes to my health.  I urge you to vote yes to 

pass this from the committee and vote yes when it gets to the floor.  Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,  

Tabitha Clark 

Rose Hill, KS 

District #16 

 


